
 

Primary School Sports Premium Fund 2017/18 

 

Primary School PE and Sport Premium  
Total Number of Pupils on Roll 414 

Lump Sum £16,000 

Amount received per pupil         (£10 x number on roll) £4,140 

Full Amount Received £20,140 

Summary of School Sports Premium 
Objectives: 

 To develop the PE lead and PE technician in order to strengthen leadership and provision 
across the school 

 To increase staff confidence with PE across the school through quality CPD 

 To access competitions and maximise the number of pupils taking part 

Record of spending by item/project 
Item/Project: Objectives: 

Albion In The Community 
(increased staff confidence, 
knowledge and skills) 

 To provide practical CPD to staff in two year 
groups 

 To access resources from a Premiership Football 
Team 

 

Locality competitions 
(increased participation in 
competitive sports) 
(Broader experience of a range of 
sports) 
 

 To provide opportunities for teams to compete in 
a range of sports, including inclusion games 

 

Locality Continual Professional 
Development 
(increased staff confidence, 
knowledge and skills) 

 To develop staff across the school in different 
areas of PE, including lesson structure, the use of 
OAA 

 

PE Technician  
(Engagement of all pupils in regular 
physical activity) 
(Raising of PE profile) 
(Broader experience of a range of 
sports) 
 

 To provide quality PE opportunities to all year 
groups 

 To provide additional, quality PE opportunities as 
part of the school’s extended offer (after school 
clubs) 

 To recognise sporting achievement – Star of the 
Week Assembly 

Swimming Instructor 
(Broader experience of a range of 
sports) 
 

 To qualify as a swimming instructor 

 To provide regular swimming lessons from year 1 
to Year 6 in our own pool 

 

Sustainability of spending 
All expenditure has been used to build capacity and capability within the school and to ensure 
that the improvements made will benefit our current pupils and those joining the school in the 
future. 
A particular emphasis for this year has been to increase the confidence, knowledge and skills of all 
staff in delivering PE and sport. 
 


